
Date: 
19.9.25

Attendance Matters 
Who is 96%+?

TT Rockstar launch day - 
Thursday 2nd October - 
dress as a rock star! 
(whole school)

MacMillan Coffee morning 
- Friday 26th September 

Grandparent afternoon - 
Friday 3rd October 

Harvest collection
Monday 6th October 

School photos - Tuesday 
October 7th 

Message from Mrs Berthoud
Please see the updated 
communication flow chart with 
phase leaders - if you have any 
concerns please talk your class 
teacher in the first instance.

SAFE - Behaviour focus

Our school rule focus: Stay 
Safe

Our behaviour focus of the 
week is: 

HAPPY

Children are loving the 
new behaviour triangles in 
class. I am loving seeing 
children to discuss learning 
at the end of the day. 
Children can earn stickers 
and postcards home too! 

Medical Information & 
Allergies

We would like to remind you 
of the importance of keeping 
the School up to date of any 
medical conditions or 
allergies your child may have 
or any changes from the 
previous information you 
have provided.

Having accurate and up to 
date medical information is 
very important to make sure 
we can support your child’s 
health during school. 

Any updates can be emailed 
to admin.

LEARNING
We have started a new 
curriculum called the 
International Primary 
Curriculum for our topics. This 
is the curriculum followed by 
all schools in The Pioneer 
Academy. Topics are:
Year 6 - Existing, 
Endangered, Extinct
Year  5 - Space Scientists
Year 4 - Temples, Tombs and 
Treasures
Year 3 - How Humans Work
Year 2 - From A to B
Year 1 - Treasure Island



We are all so proud of Lenny who has 
been growing his hair and decided to 
cut it off and donate to the Little Princess 
Trust this week. 
The Little Princess Trust provides free real 
hair wigs to children and young people, 
up to 24 years, who have lost their own 
hair through cancer treatment or other 
conditions.

Safeguarding procedures - 
pick up 

Please let the office know 
if another parent is to 
collect your child - so that 
messages can be passed 
on to the class teacher in 
a timely fashion. 

PE shorts

Staff would be grateful if KS2 girls wore 
shorts which are longer on the leg than 
the Nike Pro ‘hot pants’ style short where 
appropriate please.  

Shoe laces
We have lots of children wearing black 
trainers with shoelaces - who cannot do 
up shoelaces when they come undone. 
Staff would be grateful if you could 
teach your child to do up laces in this 
instance please as undone shoelaces 
are a trip hazard. 

https://www.littleprincesses.org.uk/other-hair-loss-conditions
https://www.littleprincesses.org.uk/other-hair-loss-conditions

